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TECHNICAL ADVISORY GUIDANCE #22092801
INFORMATION REQUIRES IMMEDIATE ATTENTION

To: All West Virginia Medical Cannabis Licensees

From: West Virginia Department of Health and Human Resources, Bureau for

Public Health, Office of Medical Cannabis
Effective Date: October 1, 2022

RE: Office of Medical Cannabis Employee Admittance to Medical Cannabis
Facilities

The West Virginia Department of Health and Human Resources, Bureau for Public Health,
Office of Medical Cannabis (OMC) is issuing this technical advisory to provide updated guidance
on admitting entrance of OMC staff to medical cannabis facilities.

e OMC employee identification cards with photos are an acceptable proof of identification
(ID) for entrance.

e OMC staff acting in an official capacity are to be provided immediate entrance and
access to all areas of a medical cannabis facility upon arrival and proof of ID.

e OMC staff acting in an official capacity should not be required to sign in as part of their
admittance.
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